
Friday 27th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We did assembly stickers, we ate sweets at play time. We had a roast diner and 

strawberry tarts and chocolate milk shakes.  This afternoon we baked a cake. In 

assembly we had Reverend Mark, we had a good time. 

It was the best Head Teacher Day ever.  

Mrs Mooney had a well-deserved rest 

 

Miss Doyle & Miss Filipiak- Head Teachers for the Day 

 

Key Dates Next Week 

Tuesday 1st July  Whole School-Move up day 

Tuesday 1st   Jellyfish Class to visit the park 

Wednesday 2nd July  Seahorse & Starfish Classes to visit the park 

 

Oatlands PTA Summer Fun Day - Sunday 29th June 1-4pm 

We are excited to welcome you for our annual Summer Fun Day on Sunday. Tickets 

available in advance from www.pta-events.co.uk/oatlands or at the gate (if the cost is 

difficult for your family, please email ptachair@oatlands.surrey.sch.uk or speak to Mrs 

Mooney in confidence at the gate for free entry). As a reminder, please bring cash and 

have lunch before you come - then enjoy some delicious cakes, ice cream and drinks 

from our licensed bar.  

 

Entrance includes a turn on the bouncy castle (in the school hall), art activity with Art-K 

and dance workshop with Mia’s School of Dance (bookable 

here https://forms.gle/p4C8N6De3STJfn3v8 in advance or on the day). Thank you so 

much for the generous support of these local businesses.  

 

Cleves PTA 2nd Hand Uniform Sale 

Cleves PTA would like to warmly invite any families of upcoming Year 3 students at 

Oatlands School to attend our final second-hand uniform sale of the year at Cleves. 

We’ll have a great selection of quality items available.  

Cleves Second-Hand Uniform Final Sale of the Year 

Friday, 4th July 

3:15–4:15pm 

Astro Turf between Year 5 & Year 6 

Thank you, and we hope to welcome some of your families soon! Best regards, Cleves 

PTA 

Walton & Hersham Foodbank- Free Pop Up Uniform Shop 

We’re excited to share that, following the fantastic response to last year’s 

event, Walton Charity will once again be hosting a Pop-Up Pre-Loved Uniform Shop—

this time across two days: Friday 15th & Saturday 16th August 10-2pm at The Bridge, 17 

Bridge Street, Walton on Thames, Surrey KT12 1AE.  

 

Please find the attached flyers, one asking for donations of good condition second 

hand uniform and the other with full details of the event to share with your school 

community. 

 

Safeguarding Notice 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety or wellbeing in the school or 

community, please speak to one of our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL). DSL- 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/oatlands
mailto:ptachair@oatlands.surrey.sch.uk
https://forms.gle/p4C8N6De3STJfn3v8


Tanya Mooney, Head Teacher.  DSL- Phil Copsey, Deputy Head Teacher or DSL-Kelly 

Grindle, Oscar Manager and Nurture Lead. 

 

Updates to the Website 

Vacancies: Oscar Club Playworker Here 

 

 

 


